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Executive Board meeting 8 June 2020 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the ninth meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussion 

The Executive Board discussed the HR Staffing Strategy, which assesses the human resources necessary 
to meet the strategic ambitions of Eurojust and the increase in existing tasks, and aims to reconcile the 
additional human resources needs with the currently uncertain financial prospects. The Executive Board 
decided to launch a written consultation procedure requesting its members to provide written comments 
on the HR Staffing Strategy, including on the categorisation of activities. The HR Staffing Strategy will be 
back on the agenda of an upcoming Executive Board meeting before the summer break. The Executive 
Board agreed to include the HR Staffing Strategy on the agenda of a College meeting at the beginning of 
September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


